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Effective Nov. 10, the Patient and Family Resource Centre will be temporarily closed to protect the health and safety of our

patients and staff.

During the closure, patients and families can contact the Resource Centre for assistance with the following:

information on helpful websites and resources

information to be sent out by mail

Email Kathleen Helgason, Resource Coordinator, at Khelgason2@cancercare.mb.ca (mailto:Khelgason2@cancercare.mb.ca

 or phone 204-787-4357 or toll-free 1-866-561-1026.)


